PERN Cyberseminar: Application of Gridded Population and Settlement Products
14-18 October 2019
In collaboration with the POPGRID Data Collaborative, the Population-Environment Research Network (PERN) will hold a cyberseminar on the topic of the Application of Gridded Population and Settlement Products in Geospatial Population-Environment Research from 14-18 October 2019. This cyberseminar will explore issues of uncertainty, endogeneity, temporal-explicitness, and spatial conformity in these data products along with scale and projection considerations. It will also explore a number of application areas in research and development praxis.
For more information on this PERN cyberseminar and how to participate please visit: https://www.populationenvironmentresearch.org/cyberseminars/10680.
To prepare for this discussion, please read the background paper:Allocating people to pixels: A review of large-scale gridded population data products and their fitness for use, by Stefan Leyk, Andrea E. Gaughan, Susana B. Adamo, Alex de Sherbinin, Deborah Balk, Sergio Freire, Amy Rose, Forrest R. Stevens, Brian Blankespoor, Charlie Frye, Joshua Comenetz, Alessandro Sorichetta, Kytt MacManus, Linda Pistolesi, Marc Levy and Andrew J Tatem.
Invited Experts will include:
· Sergio Freire, European Commission’s Joint Research Centre (JRC) 

· Stefan Leyk, University of Colorado Boulder 

· Catherine Linard, University of Namur 

· Alessandro Sorichetta, University of Southampton 

· Cascade Tulholske, University of California Santa Barbara 
